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NEW/ADDITIONAL CORRESPONDING OFFICER

CURRENT CORRESPONDING OFFICER

By signing below, I acknowledge that:

________  I am no longer the corresponding officer of the above-mentioned stable. The person listed above will be the NEW 
corresponding officer.

OR

________  I am adding the above-named person as an ADDITIONAL corresponding officer for the above-mentioned stable. 

Member No: ______________________  Name: __________________________________________________________________

Signature: ____________________________________________________________________  Date: _______________________

As a member of the above-mentioned stable, I agree to be the corresponding officer. Only the corresponding officer’s signature will be 
required to transfer owernship and submit other necessary USTA paperwork.

Member No: ______________________  Name: __________________________________________________________________

Signature: ____________________________________________________________________  Date: _______________________

Stable: –––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––

Stable No: _____________________________________________

DISCLAIMER: This basic form is for the purpose of changing the corresponding officer of a stable already registered with the USTA. Current 
membership is required for the newly designated corresponding officer to sign on behalf of the stable.

In the event the current corresponding officer is not able to sign and/or transfer his/her responsibilities to the desired new corresponding 
officer, all members of the stable must provide verification by signature stating who the new corresponding officer should be.


